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City of Woodburn Appoints New Chief of Police 

WOODBURN, OR – The City of Woodburn is pleased to announce the appointment of 
Jason Millican as the new Chief of Police for the Woodburn Police Department. Chief 
Millican brings more than 27 years of law enforcement experience and a deep 
commitment to public safety, leadership, and community service. 

Chief Millican began his career with the Woodburn Police Department in April 1998 as 
a patrol officer. Chief Millican has held a variety of positions from K9 officer to Acting 
Chief of Police.  Chief Millican held command positions which included Sergeant, 
Lieutenant, and Deputy Chief. 

In addition to his operational experience, Chief Millican brings strong academic and 
leadership credentials. He holds a Bachelor of Science degree in Criminal Justice from 
Western Oregon University. He is a graduate of the prestigious FBI National Academy 
(Session 274), the Senior Management Institute for Police, and the International Public 
Safety Leadership & Ethics program. 

Chief Millican is a member of the Oregon Association of Chiefs of Police, the 
International Association of Chiefs of Police, the FBI Law Enforcement Executive 
Development Association, and serves on the board of the Northwest Accreditation 
Alliance, underscoring his commitment to professional development and best 
practices in policing. 

“Chief Millican has deep roots in both the department and the Woodburn community. 
He brings high ethical standards, a strong commitment to diversity, and a 
demonstrated record of service, leadership, and community engagement,” said Scott 
Derickson, City Administrator, City of Woodburn. “He is experienced and qualified to 
lead the department into the future with integrity and vision. ----end--- 


